
LANCASTER COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS MEETING 

January 22, 2020 

 

The Electoral Board met at the office of the General Registrar on 

January 22, 2020 to assist in the completion of next years budget.  In 

attendance were Chairperson Barbara Breeden, Vice-Chair Carol 

Biscontini, Secretary Lee Pulling and Director of Elections and General 

Registrar Susan Jett. 

Barbara Breeden called the meeting to order at 1:00pm.  The budget 

was analyzed and finalized over several hours.  A copy is located in the 

County Administrator office.  The office received instructions to create 

the budget around the 7-day law since the 45 day early voting law has 

not passed the General Assembly at this time. 

The Board discussed the purchase of tabletop privacy screens and 

outside “vote here” banners. 

Additionally, Resolution #2020-01 designating the full time position of 

Deputy Registrar and signed by all Board members and was submitted 

to be included as part of the new budget. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Lee Pulling at 4:30pm and seconded 

by Barbara Breeden. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee Pulling, Secretary 


